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Watts Remy

From: Katie Gomes <tillamoo@outlook.com>
Sent: Tuesday, March 19, 2019 1:16 PM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: SB 103 and SB 104

Dear Chair Dembrow, 
 
Oregon's dairy farmers work hard to produce a quality product for the consumer.  We are steward's of the environment.  
(One bad apple should not ruin it for everyone)  Their are regulations in place for all sizes of dairies.  The farms are 
family owned and most have been in business for generations.  The impact on communities would be felt.  Please do not 
put more restrictions on the dairy farmer. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Katie Gomes 
7550 Kilchis River Rd 
Tillamook, OR 97141 
tillamoo@outlook.com 
 


